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NSNA Conference
W E  H O P E  Y O U  H A D  A  G R E A T  T I M E !

To those that had the opportunity to attend the 2023
NSNA Conference, we thank you for representing USNA
so well. If you have any photos of the event that you
would like shared to the USNA instagram please direct
message them to the instagram account. (listed below)

@utahsna

We need your info!!
If you are a member of the

USNA
Board, you MUST submit a 

headshot, bio, title, and name
to Macie Ostmann via

GroupMe,
or email at

communicationsdirector@utahstduentnurse.org

PROMPTLY!

“At the end of the day, people
may not remember what you did

or what you said, but they will
remember the way you made
them feel” - Maya Angelou
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How To Become
a Sponsor for
the 2023 USNA
Conference

Know someone who
wants
to sponsor our USNA
conference this year?
Sponsors make our convention possible each
year! 
With our sponsors' help, we are able to provide
valuable informations using our exhibitors and
speakers, provide gift bags for attendees using
donated supplies, and provide a great
networking opportunity for future Utah nurses
and current employers. If you 
or someone you know is interested, please
contact Nelson Mandella via email at
vicepresident2@utahstudentnurse.org
Detailed Directions Below

Step 1: Go to our website:

http://www.utahstudentnurse.org/ 

Step 2: Click the "Become a
Sponsor" tab
Step 3: Choose which tier
sponsorship best suits your wants for
sponsoring Utah SNA!
Step 4: Click "Add to cart"
underneath the tier of your choosing
Step 5: Email us with any
questions/concerns!
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Image of Nursing Committee Spotlight
Imprint February/March 2023 is now available! - Win Amazon Gift
Card
Read Now
Exclusive inside this issue: Take the Imprint Readership Quiz inside
this issue and be entered into a drawing for a chance to win one of
two $100 Amazon gift cards! 
Deadline: Wednesday, May 10, 2023.
Two winners will be selected and announced on Friday, May 12,
2023.

Information
 provided by 

Lauren Lodico Elected 2023-
2024 President of the

National Student Nurses’
Association



Brooklyn, NY – April 27, 2023. The National
Student Nurses’ Association (NSNA) is
pleased to introduce Lauren Lodico as the
2023-2024 NSNA President. The election
results were announced on April 15, 2023,
during the NSNA 71st Annual Convention in
Nashville, TN. Ms. Lodico is a student nurse
at Molloy University in Rockville Centre, NY. 

Remember to sign up for Lippincott NursingCenter to find
the FREE resources you need to pass the NCLEX, find the
right position, and transition to practice confidently.

Click Her to Sign Up!

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LYo6LG04FQzAlvbG6ZJ3xKD7cy_KVhMg6bT5IfLb6rMPI3WBEA8XqbdfXHQU0We-eXTWCi091dXUZ3otRjWrHES3MpK7oWPtU4FraY6nHs8Whe9KXHv7kj_4hf_3KzsiSylAxuv6hpQ9RwilXrPO2Q==&c=IpU0buNrzZYHi6iXEfDTJcUB5JOPKvn3JWQKUelCIuggxVTZhNDRpA==&ch=0ayLUlrdYf4efVRsDd_a1YlxcLqiXxw7jw1FDPE_496CxiD_zHqciw==
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The 59th Annual Isabel Maitland
Stewart ﻿Conference on Nursing

Research 

NSNA Student Members must use only the online
link to register. Have your membership number and

expiration date ready when you register. Need
your membership number and expiration date?

Send your name, school, city and state to
nsna@nsna.org to request your information.

Virtual Conference
Friday, May 12, 2023

10:00am - 4:00pm EDT

Presented by The Teachers College Columbia University
Nursing Education Alumni Association and National Student
Nurses' Association

The 59th Stewart Conference speakers
will build on The Future of Nursing 2020-
2030: Charting a Path to Achieve Health

Equity, A Consensus Study from the
National Academy of Medicine.

Click  Here to Access Event Flyer

Click Here to Register!


